Amber Noworatzky

From:

Nick Reimer

Sent:

Friday, August 07, 2020 11:02 AM

To:

Greg Minikel; Scott McMeans - D2

Cc:

Amber Noworatzky; Stacey Groll; Dan Koski

Subject:

RE: Sign Request - N. 23rd & LaFollette Ave.

Hello Amber,

Michelle Strey is the citizen that lives here. MSTREY@Acuity.com 920-629-5447

She would like an invite for the meeting in September. She has lived there for about 12 years.

Thanks,

Nick

Nick Reimer | Chief of Police

City of Manitowoc | Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220

P: (920) 686.6573 | F: (920) 686.6588







"We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining order and securing a safe environment for everyone."

contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 10:36 AM **To:** Scott McMeans - D2; Nick Reimer

Cc: Amber Noworatzky; Stacey Groll; Dan Koski Subject: RE: Sign Request - N. 23rd & LaFollette Ave.

This is interesting. Back in June, Ryan from McMahon, one of the DOT project inspectors questioned me after one of our weekly progress meetings about why there was no stop sign at N. 23rd and LaFollette Ave.

I looked at it and responded back to Ryan via e-mail. See the attached e-mail.

Perhaps, the entire section of N. 23rd St. from Waldo to Menasha Ave. should be discussed for possible stop signs to be consistent with North 21st St.

I agree with discussing this in September. We could review accident data for the N. 23rd St. intersections in this area.

From: Scott McMeans - D2

Sent: Friday, August 07, 2020 10:20 AM

To: Nick Reimer

Cc: Amber Noworatzky; Stacey Groll; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel

Subject: Re: Sign Request

I would prefer to have operations have a chance to review before discussion at the meeting. Unless we have an extreme safety issue and it is recommended otherwise, I would prefer to put this on September's agenda.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 7, 2020, at 8:52 AM, Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Not sure if there is enough time to get this on the agenda if Alder McMeans would like it on the agenda this month.

Nick

<image002.png>

"We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining order and securing a safe environment for everyone."

confidentiality notice: This communication with its contents, including' attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

From: Stacey Groll

Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 7:34 AM

To: Nick Reimer Subject: Sign Request

Hi Chief,

When I get requests like this (there just seems to be an influx recently, likely due to Waldo), what would you like me to do with them?

when I first moved to La Follette Ave, I believe there was a stop sign at the corner of N 23rd and La Follette Ave for La Follette traffic to stop. There is no longer a stop sign, making it an uncontrolled intersection. People driving on N 23rd do not stop. Usually people who are turning from La Follette Ave onto N 23rd do. Today, a pickup truck and extra long trailer went through La Follette and almost t-boned my car with my 7 month old in the backseat. I slowed thankfully. Would you please either post that the intersection is uncontrolled or readd a stop sign? Thanks <image001.png>

Stacey Groll | Assistant to the Mayor

City Hall | 900 Quay Street | Manitowoc, WI 54220 Office: (920) 686.6980 | Cell: (920) 629.0414

www.manitowoc.org

"Be mindful. Be grateful. Be positive. Be true. Be kind." Roy T. Bennett

Amber Noworatzky

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Wednesday, June 10, 2020 1:54 PM

To:

'Ryan Kubat (McMahon) (RKubat@mcmgrp.com)'

Subject:

Stop Signs

I looked at this after the meeting.

It is weird.

All of the east-west streets have to stop before entering N. 21st St. yet on N. 23rd St. the only Stop sign is at Fairmont St. This is in accordance with our Ordinance.

I think it is because most of the other intersections on N. 23rd St. are "T" intersections, so traffic has to slow down before making a right or left turn onto N. 23rd St.

However, the one at LaFollette is not really a "T" intersection. It is a street to the west technically, but it functions more like a "T" intersection due to it basically being a driveway entrance into Federal Mogul and not a true City street with a lot of through traffic.

It is weird maybe but I have never really heard about any issues there.